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18th July 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 2 Learning Visit to Herbert Art Gallery September 2019 

Monday 16th September – Turquoise Class 

Tuesday 17th September – Sapphire Class  
Thursday 18th September - Indigo Class  

To support our topic next half term ‘Art Attack’ our Learning Visit is to the Herbert Gallery.   At the 
Herbert Art Gallery the children will participate in two workshops: one will involve learning about and 
creating a pattern using print blocking techniques and the other sculpting.  

We plan to leave Telford at 9.20am and should return no later than 3.00 pm. Children should be 
collected as normal from their external classroom door at 3.20pm. 

As increasingly children prefer to bring their own packed lunch, please advise your class teacher if 
your child WILL require the school to provide a packed lunch on that day.  The children will need to 
wear their school uniform and should also bring a raincoat. 

The voluntary contribution for this trip is £13.50 per child. This covers the cost of the coach and two 
fantastic workshops at the venue. Please pay via ParentPay by Monday, 9th September.   If you have 
any questions or would like any more information about the learning visit please talk to your child’s 
class teacher or send them a message via the school office.  

We would be grateful for the support of some parent helpers. If you are available to help on the trip 
day, please let the Class Teacher know.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Year 2 Team 
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